
 

 

Wednesday 20th November 2024 

Dear Parents, Carers and friends of Archbishop Ilsley and Holy Souls Church 

Youth Sunday – 24th November 2024 

Canon Jonathan and Father Marco would like to invite you all to Sacred Heart 
and Holy Souls Church, Acocks Green, at midday on Sunday. 

As you may know, this Sunday is 'Youth Sunday', a day dedicated to all the 
young people in our community.  As a Catholic school, you know that our 
mission is to empower your child to, “let their light shine” and develop their 
personal relationship with God as they continue with their faith journey.  What 
better way to do this, than spending an hour with the other young people of this 
faith-filled community? 

You and your family (uncles, aunts, cousins, grannies and grandads) are very 
welcome too. 

Pupils and students do not need to wear school uniform.  They simply need to 
arrive at the church for 12pm. 

Pupils and Sixth Formers from Archbishop Ilsley will be involved with the 
readings, bidding prayers, offertory and some may be altar servers.  If you are 
reading this and are interested in being involved, let me know. 

Spread the good news - we look forward to seeing you there! 

Yours sincerely,  
 
Mr Koryl 
 
Teacher in Charge of Catholic Life at Archbishop Ilsley Catholic School 
 

 

 

 

 

  


